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Dear Editor,  

I am delighted to learn that our manuscript has been accepted. Thank you for your me and work during 

the peer review process. I reviewed the text for typos and will do so again carefully at the proofs stage. I 

thank the anonymous reviewer of the revised manuscript for their comments, to which, in my opinion, 

no further response is needed. 

Best regards,  

Tihomir Kostadinov, lead author.  


